
 

 

 

 

 

06 December 2021 

Dear Jack, 

Petition P-05-1010 An independent inquiry into the flooding in Rhondda Cynon Taf so that lessons are 
learned 

Thank you for your letter, dated 22 October 2021, and for drawing to our attention to above petition. 

The Committee is in the process of agreeing its priorities for the Sixth Senedd and has highlighted 
flood risk management as a an on-going area of interest.  

You will be aware that the recent Co-operation Agreement between the Welsh Government and Plaid 
Cymru includes a commitment to an independent review of the flooding events in winter 2020-21 and 
for the Welsh Government to act on its recommendations.  

The Committee awaits, with interest, further details of the review, and will wish to follow the review as 
it progresses. The Committee will, no doubt, wish to consider progress towards implementation of the 
review’s recommendations as part of any wider work on the Welsh Government’s approach to flood 
risk management.  

I hope you find this helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Llyr Gruffydd MS,  
Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg /  We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 

Pwyllgor Newid Hinsawdd,  
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— 
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— 
Welsh Parliament 
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Jack Sargeant MS 
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